Dr.A.R.Reddy. Ramanu jan Institute,
University of Madras,
Madras-5, India.

November.1%, 1967.

Dear Professor Balaguer,

Excuse me for not writing to you since long.

I was expecting a letter from you regarding a request

of mine enquiring about a fellowship there. But I
did-not receive any letter from you after the letter
datéd 19.7.1967, in which you have kindly written to
me stating that you will be writing to me shortly
regarding a fellowship there,

I am hoping to receive an early reply.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

B R Kedd

( A.R.Reddy
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